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Hello,
I wish to express my great concern to the abortion laws that are being attempted to be
 passed.  I believe we have a responsibility to protect the unborn life.  I find it hard to
 believe that we imprison someone for touching an unborn eagle’s shell but try to legalize
 murder when it comes to human life.
Please so NO to this by rejecting and opposing the bill.
Thank you
Lyndon Westbrook
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